
 
 

 
  
   
  

 

   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Charlie in Y1 who won my Good Manners award last week. Charlie has been quietly shining his kind attitude 
towards his peers and good manners in and around school. Keep letting your light shine Charlie –you are a shining star and we are 
very proud of you!  
Zero Discrimination Day 
This Sunday, 1st March is Zero Discrimination Day. In school we use every opportunity to encourage one another to live out the 
message that “Everyone Counts” and that God made us as unique, precious individuals to shine in our own special way. I am sure 
that you will echo this message. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents’ Evening Reminders 
A reminder that Parents’ Evenings are Wednesday 11th March 3:30-5:30pm and Thursday 12th March 3:30-5:30 and 
6:00-7:00pm when you will be able to discuss your child’s progress and well-being. If you are unable to attend on either 
of these days, please contact school to arrange an alternative appointment, thank you. 
  

      
                             
 
 

                                          Thank you for your support, 

                                                                             C M Seagrave 

                                                                                                 
                                                                                                    

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 
Newsletter No 19 

Friday 28th February 2020 
Our theme this half term is JUSTICE 

 

Welcome back to the new half term.  

I hope you had a wonderful holiday in spite of the storms and floods!  

We began this week by introducing the church’s season of LENT and how we can use the 40 days to grow in 

our love for God and for each other – this is a perfect opportunity to focus even more on our School Vision 

and encourage one another to let our lights shine brightly and treat others how we want to be treated. The 

children from Reception to Year 6, and the adults in school, have been carefully considering and sharing their 

acts of kindness, love and thankfulness as we prepare for Easter.  Your child will have brought home a Family 

Wallchart which is given out as an invitation - we respect that some families may choose not to participate in 

this.  It gives ideas of how families can, if they choose to, be involved with this at home.  

Football Matches 
Well done to the football team who played two 

matches in freezing conditions just before half term. 
We lost one match against Goosnargh but won the 

second match against Fulwood & Cadley. A big thank 
you to Mr Parker for coaching the team and inspiring 

them to keep going and win their second game. 

COVID–19 CORONAVIRUS - Advice for schools and educational settings 
Please note that we are taking up to date advice from Public Health –see website for further information 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to Y6 who won the best attendance 
last half term with a wonderful 98.21%. They will be 

choosing their reward together as a class. 
Please note: If your child is late after the register 
closes, this counts as an unauthorised absence 

Congratulations to the YELLOW team who have won a non-uniform day 
next Friday 6th March for winning the most team points last half term. 


